
CIRCULAR 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CIRCULAR NO: 01/2017 
 
DATE:   19 JANUARY 2017 
 
 

TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 
 
PROPOSED SUSPENSION FITTER SKILLS PROGRAMME    
CERTIFICATION 
 
Please be advised of the meeting of the council’s Job Grading &   
Training Committee held on the 20th October 2016 the council reflected 
on the progress made with regards to the implementation of the 
Suspension Fitters Skills Programme.  
 
The Committee also reflected on the question as to who is    
responsible for the issuing of the said certificates. 
 
After due consideration the committee came to the conclusion that it   
remains the responsibility of the MerSETA to validate and issue the 
certificates.   
 
The enforcement and compliance aspects in terms of grading, levels  
and compensation will remain the responsibility of MIBCO. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The MIBCO Team 
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Randburg 

2194 

Tel: 0861664226 

Fax: 011 369 7600 

LRA2/6/6/1 


